

Supporting your child's school readiness

Dear Parent/Carer,

Hertfordshire Community NHS Trust (HCT) are looking to improve our Health Visiting service. This is to improve the support we offer to parents and carers of children who are about to start primary school.

As your child has recently started school, we are interested to know what extra support you would have wanted. We would like to ask you a few questions about your child's school readiness and what further support you would have wanted.

Below is a link and a QR code to a survey. We would very much appreciate your input, and your answers will help us to improve the service for other parents and carers. All responses are anonymous.



www.forms.office.com/e/GnfxYRmG7h

Thank you very much for your time and input.

Kind regards,

Public Health Nursing, Hertfordshire Community NHS Trust

